
Meet Mairi Leining, MD, our new  
Chief Executive Officer

Park City, UT (March 3, 2022) – Mairi 
Leining, MD, current Medical Director 
at People’s Health Clinic, will be taking 
over as Executive Director. Dr. Leining 
replaces Beth Armstrong who started 
a new position with the Intermountain 
Foundation in January after serving as 
Executive Director since 2016. “I couldn’t 
be happier to pass the reins to Mairi! 
She has been passionately committed 
to the Clinic’s mission to provide quality 
healthcare to the uninsured families 
of Summit and Wasatch counties as a 
volunteer medical provider and then 
Medical Director, following Dr. John 
Hanrahan”, said Beth.
“People’s Health Clinic has an exceptional 
team of passionate employees and 
volunteers who elevate healthcare for 
our uninsured community members. I am 
honored and excited to lead this talented 
team as we achieve our vision of health 
equity,” said Dr. Leining.

Meet Yoon Kim-Butterfield, MD,   
our new Chief Medical Officer
 
Dr. Yoon Kim-Butterfield is a board-
certified internal medicine physician. 
As part of her primary care practice, she 
specializes in diabetes management, 
hypertension, lipids, and obesity 
management. She also is interested in 
narrowing health inequalities and has 
a particular interest in cross-cultural 
medicine.

Dr. Kim-Butterfield completed her 
medical education at the University of 
Illinois Chicago, where she graduated 
with honors. Her residency was at 
Harvard University Hospital - Beth Israel 
Deaconess Medical Center, followed by 
a Clinical Endocrinology Fellowship at 
Stanford University Hospital.

Dr. Kim-Butterfield loves forming 
lasting relationships with her patients. 
She enjoys seeing her patients’ health 
improve, and as a result- seeing their 
quality of life improve. 
She is passionate about improving access 
to healthcare and supporting in any way 
those who are voiceless in our society. 
Yoon, enjoys camping, hiking, and skiing 
with her family.

Meet Ryan Newcomb, our new 
Chief Development Officer 

For over 14 years, Ryan has worked 
as a nonprofit leader in fundraising, 
philanthropy and organizational 
development. As a nonprofit fundraising 
professional, he has worked in national, 
regional and grassroots leadership 
creating new and diverse funding 
sources; working with board leadership 
and diverse sets of partners and 
stakeholders. 
Ryan has collaboratively overseen the 
generation of over $20 milion in revenue 
since 2009. Ryan graduated from the 
University of North Texas before working 
for the President of the United States as 
a White House Appointee. From there, he 
turned his passion for politics into raising 
funding and support for causes near and 
dear to his heart. He is a proud Eagle 
Scout, native Texan and loves to 
spend his free time 
trail running, 
hiking and 
playing with 
his dogs.

Introducing People’s Healt Clinic 
New Leadership Team Members!
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Welcome new board members
to People's Health Clinic Family!

Yuri Jenson has a strong 
background in family and 
community engagement,  
parent mentoring and social 
work. She has experience 
working with a broad range 
of stakeholders in both 
public and private sectors to 
coordinate educational and 
recreational activities for 
families. 

Yuri is a proud U.S. citizen who emigrated from Mexico. 
When she started her journey in this country in 2008, she 
realized how much help is needed for those who represent 
minorities. Because of this, she has been taking greater 
responsibility each year, helping immigrant, refugee and 
isolated families learn how to advocate for themselves 
through education, collaboration and community 
engagement. Currently, Yuri serves as the Chair of the 
Wasatch Latino Coalition and works for Wasatch County 
School District."

Deann Morgan joined the 
People’s Health Clinic’s Board of 
Trustees in 2021.  She appreciates 
the impact the foundation has 
on many people’s lives and the 
community in general.  She is 
looking forward to leveraging her 
decades of experience in financial 
services and asset management 
to contribute in serving on the 
Finance Committee.

Previous roles include COO - Multi-Asset Investing, Blackstone 
and CEO - Merrill Lynch Alternative Investments.  She chairs the 
board overseeing several registered Nuveen funds and served 
on the Finance Committee for the board of the Foundation for 
Child Development.  Deann relocated from New York City to 
Park City in 2020 with her husband, Paul Morgan, and their two 
daughters.  They appreciate Park City’s amazing culture and 
have been enjoying the outdoors—hiking, biking and skiing.

Stacey Rauch joined the 
People’s Health Clinic Board of 
Trustees in 2022 because she 
is passionate about the clinic’s 
mission to provide high quality 
healthcare to the uninsured in 
our community. Stacey is a Senior 
Partner Emeritus of McKinsey & 
Company from which she retired 
after serving clients in the US and 
internationally for 24-years. She 

was a leader in the Firm’s Retail and Consumer Goods Practices 
and served as the head of the North American Retail and 
Apparel Practice.

Since her retirement from McKinsey, Stacey has served 
as a public and private company director in the U.S. and 
U.K. She currently serves as chairman of the board of the 
Fiesta Restaurant Group, Inc and as a director of Heidrick & 
Struggles, Inc. She graduated summa cum laude from the 
Wharton School of the University of Pennsylvania with a B.S. 
in Economics and holds an M.B.A. from the Wharton School. 
Stacey and her family love Park City – particularly skiing, 
hiking, biking, and playing pickleball.

Margo Georgiadis joined the 
People’s Health Clinic Board 
of Trustees because she is 
passionate about the clinic’s 
mission to democratize access 
to high quality health care.

Margo is an active investor 
and company builder at the 
intersection of healthcare and 
technology. She is a Managing 
Partner at Synetro Group and an 

Endurance Partner at General Catalyst. Prior to her investing 
career, Margo served as a senior leader at multiple market 
innovators including President and CEO of Ancestry, President 
of Americas at Google, COO of Groupon and a Partner at 
McKinsey & Company.

Margo has extensive experience as a public, private and 
nonprofit board member and currently serves on Boards 
including McDonald’s Corporation, AppLovin, Handshake, 
Workboard, Ro Health, Evvy, and Catalyst. She earned a BA in 
economics and an MBA from Harvard.

She and her family love Park City - all things outdoors as well 
as the vibrant music and art community.
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I was fortunate to meet Beth Armstrong at the Notes On Blindness event hosted by the Park City 
Library and Moran Eye Center in 2018. We discussed the need for diabetic eye screening for the 
patient population at the People’s Health Clinic and I started volunteering one night per month to 
help fill this need. Diabetes can cause significant problems in the retina leading to permanent blind-
ness, but luckily if this is caught early, it can be treated and vision can be preserved. 

I have helped screen hundreds of patients over the last several years, and PHC does a wonderful job 
connecting patients that have signs of diabetic retinopathy to Retina specialists in the community 
to receive treatment. There are still many more patients that need ophthalmic exams, and we have 
recently started utilizing new technology (through a research grant) to take photos of the retina as a 
means of screening. This is very exciting innovation to effectively screen a larger number of patients 
that otherwise may not receive care.  We live in a wonderful resort community, but need to recog-
nize the population here in need; Peoples Health Clinic does a superb job at delivering high quality 
health care to these individuals and I am delighted to be a part of that. 

I went to medical school at the University of Vermont then received my Ophthalmology residency 
training at the University of Colorado in Denver. I came to Salt Lake City for a 1 year fellowship 
in Uveitis (ocular inflammatory disease) and have been on faculty since 2017. My husband and I 
moved to Park City in 2018 and now enjoy living in the Silver Springs neighborhood with our 2 year 
old son and our Jack Russell Terrier. I first discovered Park City as a ski enthusiast and waitress 
during a year off between college and medical school and now I’m happy to call it home.  

Women’s Health Services Patients’ Share Their Experiences  at  People’s Health Clinic 
by Rachelle Flinn, PA
  
Every week we see patients whose stories touch us. People’s Health Clinic’s Women’s Health Services have helped 
several young women deliver healthy and strong babies in our community. I have had the chance to see the big picture and think about the 
impact the Clinic has on our community every day.  Below, I have captured comments from our clients that they've shared with me about their 
experiences with Women’s Health Services at PHC:  

MARISSA BUCCI LAROCHELLE, MD

Volunteer 
Spotlight

In The News

"I like seeing my doctor every time. She really knows 
me now.  I like knowing that she or one of her partners will 
be delivering my baby.  Sometimes I feel proud when she 
tells me I’m gaining the right amount of weight and that the 
baby’s heart sounds strong."  

  “I was not sure if I was pregnant but 
the staff was so helpful in making me 
comfortable to schedule an appoint-
ment to see a doctor. Once I knew 
I was pregnant, the doctor helped 
prepare me for a healthy pregnancy 
with ultrasounds.” 

“I have tried 3 different types of birth 
control that all gave me bad side 
effects. I have a one year old and I do 
not want to get pregnant right now. 
Thank you so much to the Clinic for 
helping me find the birth control that 
is right for me.” 
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Hypertension Certification Program by  
Tristan Lubina, DNP

In 2021, People’s Health Clinic hired Tristan Lubina, who 
implemented a hypertension management program. Since
then, PHC providers have seen over 200 patients diagnosed 
with hypertension. The hypertension program has made it 
possible to give out home blood pressure monitoring cuffs to 
patients, improve medication compliance, allow for quicker 
follow-up, and has increased the hypertension
control rate to 80%. We have also joined Target: BP™, a 
national initiative formed to manage hypertension by 
the American Heart Association (AHA) and the American 
Medical Association (AMA). We are reaching high levels in 
our hypertension management and have applied for two 
awards in order to share our success with other clinics in our 
community. 

People’s Health Clinic wants to congratulate 
our very own, Rachelle Flinn, PA, on being 
accepted at the Utah Academy of Physician 
Assistants 32nd Annual John Allen Memorial 
Conference as a podium speaker at this 
prestigious event.  
Rachelle will be presenting at the Utah Academy of Physician 
Assistants in St. George the first week in April 2022. Her lecture 
topic is "What’s New in Emergency Contraception".  She 
hopes to empower PAs who attend the conference with the 
knowledge and resources they need to be able to provide 
patient centered emergency contraception (EC) counseling 
and management in their clinics. Family planning is an 
important field in modern medicine and EC is a critical part of 
the scope family planning.  

"I am passionate about family planning services and so I 
am excited to have the opportunity to share my passion, 
knowledge and experience with EC with my colleagues during 
this conference. "

Joanna UDOH Grant Health Worker 
My name is Joanna Saucedo, and I am a Community Health 
Worker for the People’s Health Clinic. With the support of 
a grant from the Utah Department of Health, my position 
seeks to address health inequities within our community. 
In addition, I will be implementing an outreach program to 
connect our diabetic patients with services and quality care 
through our clinic. I am a senior at the University of Utah and 
will be graduating with a degree in Health and Kinesiology 
with an emphasis in Community Health. I grew up in Park City, 
Utah, and I’m excited to start helping my community lead and 
live healthy lives. I enjoy watching movies, hiking, and playing 
beach volleyball in my free time.

Annual Appeal Donors raise $101 K for 2022
In the spirit of this last Valentine’s Day, the National 
Charitable League-helped write Valentines to all 
of our Annual Appeal Donors-to thank them for all 
their support in raising $101 K this year.
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All children deserve the best opportunities 
in their earliest years to thrive, learn, and 
grow. Here in the Wasatch Back, the Early 
Childhood Alliance has been helping prior-
itize and amplify this message since 2018.  

What started as a Park City Community 
Foundation task force has grown into 
an alliance of community members, 
local nonprofits, childcare providers, 
mental and physical health providers, 
educators, parents, and donors—all striving 
for accessible, high-quality, equitable 
outcomes for children from the prenatal 
stage through age three. 

Alongside advocating for legislative 
changes that will directly benefit families 
in our community, and gathering data on 
important issues affecting early childhood 
education and development, the Alliance 
actively supports early years parenting and 
education through a range of community 
partnerships. People’s Health Clinic is 
grateful to partner with Early Childhood 
Alliance on providing diapers to the 

homes of those who need them most in 
Summit and Wasatch Counties. We also 
are collaborating with Early Childhood 
Alliance to create a video to promote 
our “Welcome Home Baby” program that 
provides free home visitation and education 
for new moms and their babies with the 
goal of Pre-K and Kindergarten readiness. 

If you’re a parent to, or caregiver of, young 
children—or a provider of early childhood 
services—here are two inspiring initiatives 
to be aware of: 

Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library mails 
free, age-appropriate, high-quality books 
each month to children under age five, 
without any other restrictions or eligibility 
criteria. These books are delivered directly 
to children’s homes, so rural and urban 
communities can benefit from enrolling in 
the program. If you live in Summit County 
and have a child under five years old, find 
out more and register at earlychildhoodalli-
ance.net/imagination-library. 

Utah Diaper Bank does incredible work 
distributing diapers to families in need 
across our state. The Early Childhood 
Alliance is proud to partner with them and 
local community organizations including 
People’s Health Clinic to get diapers into 
the homes of those who need them most 
here in the Wasatch Back. If you’re a local 
provider who connects with new parents 
and caregivers, and you’d like to join the 
distribution list, please email Kristen Schulz 
(Early Childhood Alliance Coordinator) at 
kschulz@pctots.org. 

 

Learn more at earlychildhoodalliance.net 
and connect with 

@earlychildhoodallianceutah on Facebook. 

Early Childhood Alliance
March 2022

People’s Health Clinic is Proud to Partner with 

WALK AND WINE for Women’s Health
Up Coming Event  

2021 Paraticipants

JULY 31ST, 2022

CONTACT US
Phone: 435.333.1850
Email: info@phcpc.org
650 Round Valley Drive 
P.O. Box 681558 | Park City, UT 84068

www.peopleshealthclinic.org


